Anonymous Anonymous

As a renter in Albuquerque, I am deeply worried about the plan to force auto dealers to sell fewer
gas powered vehicles. There are no charging stations for electrical vehicles in our apartment
complex, which is one of the most expensive in Albuquerque, so being forced to buy an electric
vehicle would be deeply problematic for us. If this plan goes ahead, when we replace our current
vehicles, instead of buying electric cars, if there are few gas powered cars in NM, we would be
compelled to go out of state and buy our cars in Texas, Colorado or Arizona. We would rather not
do that, but an electric vehicle would create considerable problems for us, so it would be worth the
difficulty of traveling out of state to purchase our next vehicles. Please consider the practical
implications for renters like us of this policy. Thank you.



